
Hello Members,  

 

We have just been advised by Kay Hawkins that Garry's Chummy has been 

located and taken into Police custody.  

 

Thank you all for your prompt action is spreading the word and helping the 

search.  

 

You can all stand down now!  

Regards, The Committee of the Austin 7 Club. 
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